
 

 

School Hill, Burnwithian, Redruth, TR165LG  Tel: 01209 820456 email: secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Susannah Storey 

 

14 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Mr Hughes will be starting rehearsals for our school choir on Thursday 7th November 2024. 
Rehearsals will be afterschool until 4pm and open to all children in KS2. 
 
Being part of the school choir is a wonderful experience, learning new songs and 
performing in school and at local events. The children become a great team, learning to 
listen to each other and develop their musical ear. 
 
If your child would like to be part of the school choir and is available to attend after school 
rehearsals every Thursday, please complete the slip below and return it to the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Susannah Storey 
Headteacher 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
School Choir – Every Thursday afterschool until 4pm 

 
 

Child Name ……………………………………………………………… Class…………… 
 
 
Signed ..……………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 
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